
 

 

TOWN OF STUBBS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

July 17, 2025 •6:00 pm 

N3305 S Hutchinson Road, Bruce, WI 54819 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is given to all persons in the Town of Stubbs that a 

public hearing will be held on July 17, 2025 at 6:00pm at the Town Hall to 

solicit comments on the proposed Site Plan Ordinance Draft. 

 All persons interested are invited to attend this hearing and be heard.  

Written comments may also be submitted to: 

Town of Stubbs Clerk, N3305 S. Hutchinson Road, Bruce, WI 54819 

 

Dated at Stubbs, Rusk County, WI, this 16
th
 day of June 2025. 

 

 

 

 

Caroline VanDerLoop, Clerk 

 


